
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P O Box 96, Newton, Iowa 50208, Phone: 641-792-1230, www.newtontheatre.com

  
Girls Weekend   

  By Karen Schaeffer 
Directed by: Mel Wilson 

Production:  October 6, 7, 2017 at 7:30 PM 
October 8, 2017 at 2:00 PM 

October 12, 13 & 14, 2017 at 7:30 PM 
As the story begins, four Iowa women arrive at a north-woods cabin to drink some wine, share some laughs and 
discuss their club’s latest book. But as with many book clubs, the book gets tossed aside in favor of juicier 
subjects – in the women’s case, the men they left behind. Middle-aged Meg and her 20-something daughter Ellie 
are each cagey about their new romantic prospects while Carol is anything but. She and her husband have been 
trying so diligently to have a baby that her mom has taken to texting suggestions about effective baby-making 
positions. Dot is the oldest of the four women and a child of the 60s who, might question why the women seem so 
preoccupied with men, especially since the women are plenty entertaining on their own. Be prepared to laugh. 
 
Benefactor, patron and season tickets are available starting September 25. General admission tickets are available 
anytime after September 26.  Tickets are $12.00 for adults and $10.00 for ages 18 and younger. The box office is 
staffed weekdays from 11:00 am - 1:00 pm and 6:30 - 8:00 pm, and one hour before each show.   
Please Note:  Mature Audience/Adult Content 
 

Unscene Hero Award Winners 
Leah Hunter,  & Chase Kolpin - Children’s Workshop Theatre 2016 

Linda Dougan & Cindy Healy - Caucus! The Musical - 2016 

Cindy Healy  & Pauline Hesson - It’s A Wonderful Life - 2016 

Greta Wallace & Mel Wilson - Jesus Christ Superstar - 2017 

Bobbette Palmer & Judie O’Connor - NCT Box Office – 2017 

 
  

Friend of Education 2017 Award 
 
Sue Beukema, received the "Friend of Education 2017" award for helping 
the middle school and high school students in the Newton School System 
with their theatrical productions through costumes and props. Many of 
those children have since become active at NCT and have participated 
the children's workshop theatre each summer.   
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